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although highly influential brentano s doctrines from psychology from an
empirical standpoint were taken up and changed by his students and subsequent
thinkers tassone s study of this important text offers readers a better
understanding of pes and outlines its ongoing relevance for contemporary
philosophy of mind although highly influential brentano s doctrines from
psychology from an empirical standpoint were taken up and changed by his
students and subsequent thinkers tassone s study of this important text offers
readers a better understanding of pes and outlines its ongoing relevance for
contemporary philosophy of mind the volume aims at a critical assessment of
carl stumpf s philosophy and an evaluation of his place in the school of
brentano and in the phenomenological movement the book contains 15 original
essays unpublished writings by stumpf and a complete bibliography psyche s
exile an empirical odyssey in search of the soul psyche means soul in greek and
psychology literally means the study of the soul for over a century american
psychology has gone in precisely the opposite direction soul mind and mind
brain with no exceptions this reductionist paradigm is challenged in this book
as professor kroth reviews eight politically incorrect forbidden databases in
his empirical pursuit of the immortal soul of the ages near death experiences
deathbed visions precognitive dreams premonitions synchronicity telepathy
states of possession just to name a few the journey leads to a fascinating
rediscovery of the soul reviews psyche s exile is an absolute treasure trove of
carefully collected experiential and experimental data spanning the research
areas of anthropology sociology religion spirituality psychology and physics
although we are still some human evolutionary time away from experimentally
proving the existence of the human soul there is certainly enough good data
available at present to make it a viable working hypothesis dr kroth is
dedicated to his craft as a professional explorer of nature in its many forms
for myself i wouldn t hesitate to recommend this book to my scientific
colleagues and my friends william a tiller ph d professor of physics stanford
university author of science and human transformation four separate articles
are collected which deal with the construction of empirical models of the polar
ionosphere the particular emphasis in these articles is towards the radio
propagation application of the models numerical models of the vertical electron
density profiles on the topside and bottomside of the f region are developed
and a model for sporadic e is included special attention is devoted to features
which are characteristic of the polar ionosphere auroral effects the trough and
magnetospheric cleft regions the models are constructed specifically for
convenience in computer programming and in fact all aspects of the models
contained in this report are available in the form of fortran computer programs
author this book presents a research study investigating young foreign language
learners ability to compose communicative texts in english it reviews current
research on young learners efl writing reports on the learners efl writing
competence describes text quality at different cefr language levels and
discusses current teaching practices and the learners perception of efl writing
technology and the internet have triggered important changes to how creative
works are created and accessed and how creators and copyright based industries
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generate their revenues the authors reassess the economics of copyright in the
light of these changes after providing an introduction to the economics of
copyright they analyze the changes to the baseline copyright model triggered by
the new technological landscape then they assess the empirical economic work on
copyright so far and suggest future avenues of research and related data needs
excerpt from an empirical study of certain tests for individual differences
moral feelings kind of reaction to one photograph of brutal horrors included in
a series of neutral scenes about the publisher forgotten books publishes
hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find more at forgottenbooks com
this book is a reproduction of an important historical work forgotten books
uses state of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the work preserving
the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy in
rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing page
may be replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are intentionally left
to preserve the state of such historical works this book analyses the
voluminous and meandering case law on gambling of the court of justice from an
empirical perspective it offers a comprehensive overview of the legal situation
of gambling services in the eu single market additionally the book presents the
current state of research on gambling addiction it then seeks to answer the
central research question as to what extent the views of the court of justice
on gambling find support in empirical evidence the court of justice granted
exceptionally wide discretion to the member states due to a so called peculiar
nature of games of chance with the margin of appreciation having played a key
role the book inquires whether the court of justice followed the principles and
criteria that normally steer the use of this doctrine noting the court s
special approach the book elaborates on its causes and consequences throughout
the book the approach of the court of justice is contrasted with that of its
sister court the efta court finally the potential role of the precautionary
principle and of eu fundamental rights in the area of gambling law is examined
situated at the intersection of law and science this book seeks to bridge the
legal and scientific perspectives and the unique vocabularies common to each it
illustrates the direct relevance of science and empirical research for court
cases and policy making and it contrasts science informed policy making with
the on going morality discourse on gambling the book examines the emerging
approach of using qualitative methods such as interviews and field observations
in the philosophy of science qualitative methods are gaining popularity among
philosophers of science as more and more scholars are resorting to empirical
work in their study of scientific practices at the same time the results
produced through empirical work are quite different from those gained through
the kind of introspective conceptual analysis more typical of philosophy this
volume explores the benefits and challenges of an empirical philosophy of
science and addresses questions such as what do philosophers gain from
empirical work how can empirical research help to develop philosophical
concepts how do we integrate philosophical frameworks and empirical research
what constraints do we accept when choosing an empirical approach what
constraints does a pronounced theoretical focus impose on empirical work nine
experts discuss their thoughts and empirical results in the chapters of this
book with the aim of providing readers with an answer to these questions
directions in empirical literary studies is on the cutting edge of empirical
studies and is a much needed volume it both widens the scope of empirical
studies and looks at them from an intercultural perspective by bringing
together renowned scholars from the fields of philosophy sociology psychology
linguistics and literature all focusing on how empirical studies have impacted
these different areas theoretical issues are discussed and solid methods are
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presented some chapters also show the relation between empirical studies and
new technology examining developments in computer science and corpus
linguistics this book takes a global perspective with contributors from many
different countries both senior and junior researchers broad in scope and
interdisciplinary in nature it contributes with the state of the art
developments in the field the methods and thinking of economics permeate a
large part of the is discipline reciprocally newly emerging research methods
relying on the it enabled treatment of massive data aggregates feed economic
research as new and radical forms of it innovation continue to energize
electronic commerce is researchers face a daunting task in using existing
empirical methods and tools to understand the threats opportunities risks and
rewards of these new techniques this groundbreaking volume leads the way it
introduces new methodological approaches to data analysis as well as new
techniques for collecting and cataloging transactional data the ideas it
presents have broad appeal and demonstrate what is possible when new techniques
and new ways of thinking are brought to bear on complex research problems how
was spain able to govern its enormous colonial territories in 1573 the king
decreed that his councilors should acquire complete knowledge about the empire
they were running from out of madrid and he initiated an impressive program for
the systematic collection of empirical knowledge brendecke shows why this
knowledge was created in the first place but then hardly used and he looks into
the question of what political effects such a policy of knowledge had for spain
s colonial rule 11 original modifications which i introduced are radical and
often far going in my opinion the polish text had two main drawbacks it was
overloaded with informal considerations and at the same time formal concepts
included in some parts of the book were presented in a too complicated way of
course one of the motives to revise it was also the fact that much time has
passed since i finished writing the polish version and obviously certain
decisions and ideas contained in the first edition seem not quite relevant now
so it is not only the desire to make the exposition clearer but also the
reasons of substantial nature which motivated writing a revised version i do
not think it desirable to bother the reader with a detailed discussion of all
changes to which the polish version was subjected and that is why i will
confine myself to pointing out only the most significant ones explanations
concerning logical and set theoretical notions applied in the book have been
shortened as much as possible in the polish version one whole chapter was
devoted to the discussion of them the contributors of this volume reflect on
the writings of hans van der ven on the foundations of practical theology the
empirical paradigm within practical theology and specific subdisciplines within
practical theology especially religious education moral education church
development and ministry the aim of this two volume title is to give a
comprehensive review of one hundred years of development of general relativity
and its scientific influences this unique title provides a broad introduction
and review to the fascinating and profound subject of general relativity its
historical development its important theoretical consequences gravitational
wave detection and applications to astrophysics and cosmology the series
focuses on five aspects of the theory the first three topics are covered in
volume 1 and the remaining two are covered in volume 2 while this is a two
volume title it is designed so that each volume can be a standalone reference
volume for the related topic the essays of leading scholars collected in this
volume focus on salomon maimon s 1753 1800 synthesis of rational dogmatism and
empirical skepticism this collection is of interest to scholars working in the
fields of history of philosophy metaphysics epistemology rationalism and
empiricism as well as jewish studies the idea of the common good was borrowed
by the fathers of the early catholic church from the rich philosophical
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traditions of ancient greece and rome it has been a fundamental part of
catholic thinking about social political and economic life throughout the
catholic intellectual tradition from augustine and aquinas to modern catholic
social thought in the encyclicals of popes in recent centuries yet this history
has been rooted in the traditions of philosophy and theology with the rise of
the social sciences in the nineteenth century as distinct disciplines no longer
limited to the methods of their philosophical origins humanity has learned a
great deal more about the human condition empirical foundations of the common
good asks two questions what have the social sciences learned about the common
good how might theology alter its understanding of the common good in light of
that insight in this volume six social scientists with backgrounds in economics
political science sociology and policy analysis speak about what their
disciplines have to contribute to discussions within catholic social thought
about the common good two theologians then respond by examining the insights of
social science and exploring how catholic social thought can integrate social
scientific insights into its understanding of the common good this volume s
interplay of social scientific and religious views is a unique contribution to
contemporary discussion of what constitutes the common good this book
represents an ongoing research agenda the aim of which is to contribute to the
keynesian paradigm in macroeconomics it examines the dynamic general
equilibrium dge model the assumption of intertemporal optimizing behavior of
economic agents competitive markets and price mediated market clearing through
flexible wages and prices would better state institutions increase tax
collection or would higher tax collection help improve state institutions in
the absence of conclusive guidance from theory this paper searches for an
empirical answer to this question using a panel dataset covering 110 non
resource rich countries from 1996 to 2017 employing a panel vector error
correction model the paper finds that tax capacity and state institutions cause
and reinforce each other for a wide range of country groups the bi directional
causality results suggest that developing tax capacity and building state
institutions need to go hand in hand for best results particularly in
developing countries based on the impulse response analyses the paper also
finds that the causal effects in advanced economies are generally low in both
directions while in developing countries both tax capacity and institutions
shocks have larger positive impacts on institutions and tax capacity
respectively modern portfolio theory is a theory which was introduced by
markowitz and which suggests the building of a portfolio with assets that have
low or in the best case negative correlation in times of financial crises
however the positive diversification effect of a portfolio can fail when
traditional assets are highly correlated therefore many investors search for
alternative asset classes such as renewable energies that tend to perform
independently from capital market performance windfall profit in portfolio
diversification discusses the potential role of renewable energy investments in
an institutional investor s portfolio by applying the main concepts from modern
portfolio theory thereby the empirical analysis uses a unique data set from one
of the largest institutional investors in the field of renewable energies
including several wind and solar parks the study received the science award
2012 of the german alternative investments association bundesverband
alternative investments e v since the referendum on scottish independence in
september 2014 interest on national and local identity in scotland has soared
anticipating this interest the present analysis focuses on two major aspects
the local vernacular as employed in hawick scottish borders and its usage in
the school context at hawick high school the emphasis lies on the present
linguistic situation in terms of language usage and attitudes of both pupils
and teachers the study supplies a brief social linguistic and historical
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outline of the hawick community and southern scots the main part of the thesis
is subdivided into two sections firstly the linguistic situation in hawick in
general is illustrated and extralinguistic variables are taken into account
whenever they prove to be statistically significant secondly language use and
attitudes towards the vernacular in the school context are explored the
conclusion summarizes the most important results and might serve as an impetus
for further dialect and attitude studies ten lectures on cognitive linguistics
as an empirical science details the relationship between form and meaning in
language especially at the systematic level of morphology as evidenced in
slavic languages the authors of this book have made an attempt to build a
picture of the life and thinking patterns of seafarers to comprehend the
challenges faced by the seafarers and to understand how the challenges of the
maritime industry are affecting seafarers this paper examines real and
financial linkages between saudi arabia and other gcc countries growth
spillovers from saudi arabia to bahrain are found to be sizeable and
statistically significant but those to other gcc countries are not found to be
significant equity market movements in saudi arabia are found to have
significant implications for other gcc countries while there is no evidence of
co movements in bonds markets these findings suggest some degree of
interdependence among gcc countries this paper assesses how regional trade
agreements rtas impact growth volatility on a worldwide sample of 170 countries
with data spanning the period 1978 2012 notwithstanding concerns that trade
openness through rtas can heighten exposure to shocks in particular when it
leads to increased product specialization rtas through enhanced policy
credibility improved policy coordination and reduced risk of conflicts can ease
growth volatility empirical estimations suggest the benefits outweigh the costs
as rtas are consistently associated with lower growth volatility after
controlling for trade openness and other determinants of growth volatility
furthermore regression results also suggest that countries that are more prone
to shocks are more likely to join a rta in particular with countries with
relatively less volatile growth additionally enhancing the stabilization effect
the study at hand investigates customer experiences at the american coffee
company starbucks and develops a new scale to measure customer experience
quality on the basis of four dimensions service quality atmosphere quality flow
quality and learning quality the study reveals that product quality itself is a
separate but related construct to customer experience quality which alone is
not sufficient to create customer loyalty the effect of customer experience
quality and product quality on customer loyalty intentions is found to be fully
mediated by perceived value moreover perceived wealth of the customer acts as a
moderator and increases the positive effect of customer experience quality on
perceived value whereas it weakens the effect of product quality on perceived
value collectively the results extend and clarify concepts in the evolving but
inconsistent customer experience management literature the findings enable
managers to stage customer experiences more effectively and more efficiently
several administrations have adopted electronic fiscal devices efds in their
quest to combat noncompliance particularly as regards sales and the value added
tax vat payable on sales the introduction of efds typically requires
considerable effort and has costs both for the administration and for the
taxpayers that are affected by the requirements of the new rules despite their
widespread use and their considerable cost efds can only be effective if they
are a part of a comprehensive compliance improvement strategy that clearly
identifies risks for the different segments of taxpayers and envisages measures
to mitigate these risks efds should not be construed as the silver bullet for
improving tax compliance as with any other technological improvement the
deployment of fiscal devices alone cannot achieve meaningful results whether in
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terms of revenue gains or permanent compliance improvements abstract in the
public sector in developing countries leakage of public resources could prove
detrimental to users and affect the well being of the population this paper
empirically examines the importance of leakage of government resources in the
health sector in chad and its effects on the prices of drugs the analysis uses
data collected in chad as part of a health facilities survey organized by the
world bank in 2004 the survey covered 281 primary health care centers and
contained information on the provision of medical material financial resources
and medicines allocated by the ministry of health to the regional
administration and primary health centers although the regional administration
is officially allocated 60 percent of the ministry s non wage recurrent
expenditures the share of the resources that actually reach the regions is
estimated to be only 18 percent the health centers which are the frontline
providers and the entry point for the population receive less than 1 percent of
the ministry s non wage recurrent expenditures accounting for the endogeneity
of the level of competition among health centers the leakage of government
resources has a significant and negative impact on the price mark up that
health centers charge patients for drugs the dynamic responses of a developing
economy to a variety of policy and external shocks are studied using an
empirical macroeconomic model which embodies rational expectations perfect
capital mobility and import rationing these features which are relatively new
in developing country modelling prove to be quite important in determining the
model s dynamic properties this suggests that macroeconomic management in
developing countries such as that involved in short run stabilization requires
that such features be explicitly taken into account
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Psychology from an Empirical Standpoint 1973

although highly influential brentano s doctrines from psychology from an
empirical standpoint were taken up and changed by his students and subsequent
thinkers tassone s study of this important text offers readers a better
understanding of pes and outlines its ongoing relevance for contemporary
philosophy of mind

Psychology from an Empirical Standpoint 1995

although highly influential brentano s doctrines from psychology from an
empirical standpoint were taken up and changed by his students and subsequent
thinkers tassone s study of this important text offers readers a better
understanding of pes and outlines its ongoing relevance for contemporary
philosophy of mind

From an Empirical Point of View 1992

the volume aims at a critical assessment of carl stumpf s philosophy and an
evaluation of his place in the school of brentano and in the phenomenological
movement the book contains 15 original essays unpublished writings by stumpf
and a complete bibliography

From Psychology to Phenomenology 2012-01-01

psyche s exile an empirical odyssey in search of the soul psyche means soul in
greek and psychology literally means the study of the soul for over a century
american psychology has gone in precisely the opposite direction soul mind and
mind brain with no exceptions this reductionist paradigm is challenged in this
book as professor kroth reviews eight politically incorrect forbidden databases
in his empirical pursuit of the immortal soul of the ages near death
experiences deathbed visions precognitive dreams premonitions synchronicity
telepathy states of possession just to name a few the journey leads to a
fascinating rediscovery of the soul reviews psyche s exile is an absolute
treasure trove of carefully collected experiential and experimental data
spanning the research areas of anthropology sociology religion spirituality
psychology and physics although we are still some human evolutionary time away
from experimentally proving the existence of the human soul there is certainly
enough good data available at present to make it a viable working hypothesis dr
kroth is dedicated to his craft as a professional explorer of nature in its
many forms for myself i wouldn t hesitate to recommend this book to my
scientific colleagues and my friends william a tiller ph d professor of physics
stanford university author of science and human transformation

From Psychology to Phenomenology 2012-11-29

four separate articles are collected which deal with the construction of
empirical models of the polar ionosphere the particular emphasis in these
articles is towards the radio propagation application of the models numerical
models of the vertical electron density profiles on the topside and bottomside
of the f region are developed and a model for sporadic e is included special
attention is devoted to features which are characteristic of the polar
ionosphere auroral effects the trough and magnetospheric cleft regions the
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models are constructed specifically for convenience in computer programming and
in fact all aspects of the models contained in this report are available in the
form of fortran computer programs author

Philosophy from an Empirical Standpoint 2015-06-05

this book presents a research study investigating young foreign language
learners ability to compose communicative texts in english it reviews current
research on young learners efl writing reports on the learners efl writing
competence describes text quality at different cefr language levels and
discusses current teaching practices and the learners perception of efl writing

Psyche's Exile: an empirical odyssey in search of the
soul 2011

technology and the internet have triggered important changes to how creative
works are created and accessed and how creators and copyright based industries
generate their revenues the authors reassess the economics of copyright in the
light of these changes after providing an introduction to the economics of
copyright they analyze the changes to the baseline copyright model triggered by
the new technological landscape then they assess the empirical economic work on
copyright so far and suggest future avenues of research and related data needs

An Empirical Model of the Polar Ionosphere 1973

excerpt from an empirical study of certain tests for individual differences
moral feelings kind of reaction to one photograph of brutal horrors included in
a series of neutral scenes about the publisher forgotten books publishes
hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find more at forgottenbooks com
this book is a reproduction of an important historical work forgotten books
uses state of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the work preserving
the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy in
rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing page
may be replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are intentionally left
to preserve the state of such historical works

The Dynamic Effects of Trade Liberalization: An
Empirical Analysis, Inv. 332-375 2022-05-16

this book analyses the voluminous and meandering case law on gambling of the
court of justice from an empirical perspective it offers a comprehensive
overview of the legal situation of gambling services in the eu single market
additionally the book presents the current state of research on gambling
addiction it then seeks to answer the central research question as to what
extent the views of the court of justice on gambling find support in empirical
evidence the court of justice granted exceptionally wide discretion to the
member states due to a so called peculiar nature of games of chance with the
margin of appreciation having played a key role the book inquires whether the
court of justice followed the principles and criteria that normally steer the
use of this doctrine noting the court s special approach the book elaborates on
its causes and consequences throughout the book the approach of the court of
justice is contrasted with that of its sister court the efta court finally the
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potential role of the precautionary principle and of eu fundamental rights in
the area of gambling law is examined situated at the intersection of law and
science this book seeks to bridge the legal and scientific perspectives and the
unique vocabularies common to each it illustrates the direct relevance of
science and empirical research for court cases and policy making and it
contrasts science informed policy making with the on going morality discourse
on gambling

An Empirical Study of EFL Writing at Primary School
2013

the book examines the emerging approach of using qualitative methods such as
interviews and field observations in the philosophy of science qualitative
methods are gaining popularity among philosophers of science as more and more
scholars are resorting to empirical work in their study of scientific practices
at the same time the results produced through empirical work are quite
different from those gained through the kind of introspective conceptual
analysis more typical of philosophy this volume explores the benefits and
challenges of an empirical philosophy of science and addresses questions such
as what do philosophers gain from empirical work how can empirical research
help to develop philosophical concepts how do we integrate philosophical
frameworks and empirical research what constraints do we accept when choosing
an empirical approach what constraints does a pronounced theoretical focus
impose on empirical work nine experts discuss their thoughts and empirical
results in the chapters of this book with the aim of providing readers with an
answer to these questions

The Economics of Copyright and the Internet: Moving
to an Empirical Assessment Relevant in the Digital
Era 1978

directions in empirical literary studies is on the cutting edge of empirical
studies and is a much needed volume it both widens the scope of empirical
studies and looks at them from an intercultural perspective by bringing
together renowned scholars from the fields of philosophy sociology psychology
linguistics and literature all focusing on how empirical studies have impacted
these different areas theoretical issues are discussed and solid methods are
presented some chapters also show the relation between empirical studies and
new technology examining developments in computer science and corpus
linguistics this book takes a global perspective with contributors from many
different countries both senior and junior researchers broad in scope and
interdisciplinary in nature it contributes with the state of the art
developments in the field

An Empirical Analysis of Alternative Social Security
Benefit Structures 1981

the methods and thinking of economics permeate a large part of the is
discipline reciprocally newly emerging research methods relying on the it
enabled treatment of massive data aggregates feed economic research as new and
radical forms of it innovation continue to energize electronic commerce is
researchers face a daunting task in using existing empirical methods and tools
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to understand the threats opportunities risks and rewards of these new
techniques this groundbreaking volume leads the way it introduces new
methodological approaches to data analysis as well as new techniques for
collecting and cataloging transactional data the ideas it presents have broad
appeal and demonstrate what is possible when new techniques and new ways of
thinking are brought to bear on complex research problems

Sensory and Noetic Consciousness 2018-02-05

how was spain able to govern its enormous colonial territories in 1573 the king
decreed that his councilors should acquire complete knowledge about the empire
they were running from out of madrid and he initiated an impressive program for
the systematic collection of empirical knowledge brendecke shows why this
knowledge was created in the first place but then hardly used and he looks into
the question of what political effects such a policy of knowledge had for spain
s colonial rule

An Empirical Study of Certain Tests for Individual
Differences (Classic Reprint) 2014-02-19

11 original modifications which i introduced are radical and often far going in
my opinion the polish text had two main drawbacks it was overloaded with
informal considerations and at the same time formal concepts included in some
parts of the book were presented in a too complicated way of course one of the
motives to revise it was also the fact that much time has passed since i
finished writing the polish version and obviously certain decisions and ideas
contained in the first edition seem not quite relevant now so it is not only
the desire to make the exposition clearer but also the reasons of substantial
nature which motivated writing a revised version i do not think it desirable to
bother the reader with a detailed discussion of all changes to which the polish
version was subjected and that is why i will confine myself to pointing out
only the most significant ones explanations concerning logical and set
theoretical notions applied in the book have been shortened as much as possible
in the polish version one whole chapter was devoted to the discussion of them

Empirical Views on European Gambling Law and
Addiction 2015

the contributors of this volume reflect on the writings of hans van der ven on
the foundations of practical theology the empirical paradigm within practical
theology and specific subdisciplines within practical theology especially
religious education moral education church development and ministry

Empirical Philosophy of Science 2008-05-15

the aim of this two volume title is to give a comprehensive review of one
hundred years of development of general relativity and its scientific
influences this unique title provides a broad introduction and review to the
fascinating and profound subject of general relativity its historical
development its important theoretical consequences gravitational wave detection
and applications to astrophysics and cosmology the series focuses on five
aspects of the theory the first three topics are covered in volume 1 and the
remaining two are covered in volume 2 while this is a two volume title it is
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designed so that each volume can be a standalone reference volume for the
related topic

Directions in Empirical Literary Studies 2014-12-18

the essays of leading scholars collected in this volume focus on salomon maimon
s 1753 1800 synthesis of rational dogmatism and empirical skepticism this
collection is of interest to scholars working in the fields of history of
philosophy metaphysics epistemology rationalism and empiricism as well as
jewish studies

Economics, Information Systems, and Electronic
Commerce: Empirical Research 2016-10-10

the idea of the common good was borrowed by the fathers of the early catholic
church from the rich philosophical traditions of ancient greece and rome it has
been a fundamental part of catholic thinking about social political and
economic life throughout the catholic intellectual tradition from augustine and
aquinas to modern catholic social thought in the encyclicals of popes in recent
centuries yet this history has been rooted in the traditions of philosophy and
theology with the rise of the social sciences in the nineteenth century as
distinct disciplines no longer limited to the methods of their philosophical
origins humanity has learned a great deal more about the human condition
empirical foundations of the common good asks two questions what have the
social sciences learned about the common good how might theology alter its
understanding of the common good in light of that insight in this volume six
social scientists with backgrounds in economics political science sociology and
policy analysis speak about what their disciplines have to contribute to
discussions within catholic social thought about the common good two
theologians then respond by examining the insights of social science and
exploring how catholic social thought can integrate social scientific insights
into its understanding of the common good this volume s interplay of social
scientific and religious views is a unique contribution to contemporary
discussion of what constitutes the common good

The Empirical Empire 2012-12-06

this book represents an ongoing research agenda the aim of which is to
contribute to the keynesian paradigm in macroeconomics it examines the dynamic
general equilibrium dge model the assumption of intertemporal optimizing
behavior of economic agents competitive markets and price mediated market
clearing through flexible wages and prices

Topics in the Formal Methodology of Empirical
Sciences 2004

would better state institutions increase tax collection or would higher tax
collection help improve state institutions in the absence of conclusive
guidance from theory this paper searches for an empirical answer to this
question using a panel dataset covering 110 non resource rich countries from
1996 to 2017 employing a panel vector error correction model the paper finds
that tax capacity and state institutions cause and reinforce each other for a
wide range of country groups the bi directional causality results suggest that
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developing tax capacity and building state institutions need to go hand in hand
for best results particularly in developing countries based on the impulse
response analyses the paper also finds that the causal effects in advanced
economies are generally low in both directions while in developing countries
both tax capacity and institutions shocks have larger positive impacts on
institutions and tax capacity respectively

Hermeneutics And Empirical Research In Practical
Theology 2017-05-26

modern portfolio theory is a theory which was introduced by markowitz and which
suggests the building of a portfolio with assets that have low or in the best
case negative correlation in times of financial crises however the positive
diversification effect of a portfolio can fail when traditional assets are
highly correlated therefore many investors search for alternative asset classes
such as renewable energies that tend to perform independently from capital
market performance windfall profit in portfolio diversification discusses the
potential role of renewable energy investments in an institutional investor s
portfolio by applying the main concepts from modern portfolio theory thereby
the empirical analysis uses a unique data set from one of the largest
institutional investors in the field of renewable energies including several
wind and solar parks the study received the science award 2012 of the german
alternative investments association bundesverband alternative investments e v

One Hundred Years Of General Relativity: From Genesis
And Empirical Foundations To Gravitational Waves,
Cosmology And Quantum Gravity - Volume 1 2013-04-17

since the referendum on scottish independence in september 2014 interest on
national and local identity in scotland has soared anticipating this interest
the present analysis focuses on two major aspects the local vernacular as
employed in hawick scottish borders and its usage in the school context at
hawick high school the emphasis lies on the present linguistic situation in
terms of language usage and attitudes of both pupils and teachers the study
supplies a brief social linguistic and historical outline of the hawick
community and southern scots the main part of the thesis is subdivided into two
sections firstly the linguistic situation in hawick in general is illustrated
and extralinguistic variables are taken into account whenever they prove to be
statistically significant secondly language use and attitudes towards the
vernacular in the school context are explored the conclusion summarizes the
most important results and might serve as an impetus for further dialect and
attitude studies

Salomon Maimon: Rational Dogmatist, Empirical Skeptic
2017-06-01

ten lectures on cognitive linguistics as an empirical science details the
relationship between form and meaning in language especially at the systematic
level of morphology as evidenced in slavic languages
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Empirical Foundations of the Common Good 2006-05-30

the authors of this book have made an attempt to build a picture of the life
and thinking patterns of seafarers to comprehend the challenges faced by the
seafarers and to understand how the challenges of the maritime industry are
affecting seafarers

Quantitative and Empirical Analysis of Nonlinear
Dynamic Macromodels 1966

this paper examines real and financial linkages between saudi arabia and other
gcc countries growth spillovers from saudi arabia to bahrain are found to be
sizeable and statistically significant but those to other gcc countries are not
found to be significant equity market movements in saudi arabia are found to
have significant implications for other gcc countries while there is no
evidence of co movements in bonds markets these findings suggest some degree of
interdependence among gcc countries

An Empirical Method for Determining Static
Distributed Aerodynamic Loads on Axisymmetric
Multistage Launch Vehicles 2019-08-16

this paper assesses how regional trade agreements rtas impact growth volatility
on a worldwide sample of 170 countries with data spanning the period 1978 2012
notwithstanding concerns that trade openness through rtas can heighten exposure
to shocks in particular when it leads to increased product specialization rtas
through enhanced policy credibility improved policy coordination and reduced
risk of conflicts can ease growth volatility empirical estimations suggest the
benefits outweigh the costs as rtas are consistently associated with lower
growth volatility after controlling for trade openness and other determinants
of growth volatility furthermore regression results also suggest that countries
that are more prone to shocks are more likely to join a rta in particular with
countries with relatively less volatile growth additionally enhancing the
stabilization effect

State Institutions and Tax Capacity: An Empirical
Investigation of Causality 2013

the study at hand investigates customer experiences at the american coffee
company starbucks and develops a new scale to measure customer experience
quality on the basis of four dimensions service quality atmosphere quality flow
quality and learning quality the study reveals that product quality itself is a
separate but related construct to customer experience quality which alone is
not sufficient to create customer loyalty the effect of customer experience
quality and product quality on customer loyalty intentions is found to be fully
mediated by perceived value moreover perceived wealth of the customer acts as a
moderator and increases the positive effect of customer experience quality on
perceived value whereas it weakens the effect of product quality on perceived
value collectively the results extend and clarify concepts in the evolving but
inconsistent customer experience management literature the findings enable
managers to stage customer experiences more effectively and more efficiently
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Windfall Profit in Portfolio Diversification?: An
Empirical Analysis of the Potential Benefits of
Renewable Energy Investments 1959

several administrations have adopted electronic fiscal devices efds in their
quest to combat noncompliance particularly as regards sales and the value added
tax vat payable on sales the introduction of efds typically requires
considerable effort and has costs both for the administration and for the
taxpayers that are affected by the requirements of the new rules despite their
widespread use and their considerable cost efds can only be effective if they
are a part of a comprehensive compliance improvement strategy that clearly
identifies risks for the different segments of taxpayers and envisages measures
to mitigate these risks efds should not be construed as the silver bullet for
improving tax compliance as with any other technological improvement the
deployment of fiscal devices alone cannot achieve meaningful results whether in
terms of revenue gains or permanent compliance improvements

An Empirical Appraisal of the Gumbel Extreme-value
Procedure 2015-02-01

abstract in the public sector in developing countries leakage of public
resources could prove detrimental to users and affect the well being of the
population this paper empirically examines the importance of leakage of
government resources in the health sector in chad and its effects on the prices
of drugs the analysis uses data collected in chad as part of a health
facilities survey organized by the world bank in 2004 the survey covered 281
primary health care centers and contained information on the provision of
medical material financial resources and medicines allocated by the ministry of
health to the regional administration and primary health centers although the
regional administration is officially allocated 60 percent of the ministry s
non wage recurrent expenditures the share of the resources that actually reach
the regions is estimated to be only 18 percent the health centers which are the
frontline providers and the entry point for the population receive less than 1
percent of the ministry s non wage recurrent expenditures accounting for the
endogeneity of the level of competition among health centers the leakage of
government resources has a significant and negative impact on the price mark up
that health centers charge patients for drugs

Language Attitudes in Hawick: An Empirical Study
2018-06-05

the dynamic responses of a developing economy to a variety of policy and
external shocks are studied using an empirical macroeconomic model which
embodies rational expectations perfect capital mobility and import rationing
these features which are relatively new in developing country modelling prove
to be quite important in determining the model s dynamic properties this
suggests that macroeconomic management in developing countries such as that
involved in short run stabilization requires that such features be explicitly
taken into account
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Ten Lectures on Cognitive Linguistics as an Empirical
Science 1981

An Empirical Method for Estimating the Effect of
Ground Proximity on the Jet-induced Lift of VSTOL
Aircraft Employing Rectangular Jets 2018-02-08

An Empirical Study of Behavioral Pattern of
Seafarers: An Indian Exploration 2018-12-11

Saudi’s Growth and Financial Spillovers to Other GCC
Countries: An Empirical Analysis 2015-07-28

Does A Regional Trade Agreement Lessen or Exacerbate
Growth Volatility? An Empirical Investigation 2013-08

Customer Experiences Affect Customer Loyalty: An
Empirical Investigation of the Starbucks Experience
Using Structural Equation Modeling 2015-03-30

Electronic Fiscal Devices (EFDs) An Empirical Study
of their Impact on Taxpayer Compliance and
Administrative Efficiency 2007

Leakage of Public Resources in the Health Sector: an
Empirical Investigation of Chad 1990-03-01

Dynamic Responses to Policy and Exogenous Shocks in
an Empirical Developing-Country Model with Rational
Expectations 1911

An Empirical Study of Certain Tests for Individual
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